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Western-Pacific Region 
Airports Division 

777 S. Aviation Blvd., Suite #150 
El Segundo, CA  90245 

 

 

January 4, 2022 

County of Santa Clara 

County Airports Administration 

ATTN:  Mr. Eric Peterson 

2500 Cunningham Ave 

San Jose, CA 95148 

 

Subject:  Additional Complainants to FAA’s Notice of Informal Investigation  

 

Dear Mr. Peterson, 

 

This letter is to inform you that the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) has received additional 

complaints from airport tenants related to the alleged violations of grant assurances at the Reid-Hillview 

Airport (RHV) and the San Martin Airport (E16) since our December 22, 2021 letter was sent to the 

County of Santa Clara (County).   

The following parties have been added to our Part 13 investigation: 

 Glynn P. Falcon, Law Offices of Glynn Falcon 

 Squadron 2 Flying Club 

 Michael McClellan, Aperture Aviation 

 Jeffrey M. Marconet, JMM Aviation, LLC 

 Stephen McHenry, President, San Martin Neighborhood Alliance 

 

In addition to the requested information contained in our December 22, 2021 letter, we would ask that 

you provide the following documentation: 

 An update on the date that the County is proposing to begin fueling operations at RHV and E16. 

 Documentation supporting the submittal of, or copies of the applicable licenses and permits that 

the County obtained for the purpose of selling aviation fuel to the public.   

 Please include information on any training that County staff received to ensure safe aviation 

fueling operations at both RHV and E16. 
  

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Laurie Suttmeier, Manager, FAA San 

Francisco Airports District Office, at (405) 666-1073.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mark A. McClardy 

Director, Airports Division 

Western-Pacific Region 
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cc:   Laurie J. Suttmeier, Manager, FAA, San Francisco Airports District Office 

 Kevin C. Willis, Director, FAA Office of Airport Compliance and Management Analysis 

Glynn P. Falcon, Law Offices of Glynn Falcon 

Squadron 2 Flying Club 

Michael McClellan, Aperture Aviation 

Jeffrey M. Marconet, JMM Aviation, LLC 

Stephen McHenry, San Martin Neighborhood Alliance 
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